From CARLISLE CAMERA CLUB

Dear Club Secretary,

We realise that great minds have thought alike and that several Programme
Secretaries in Western Area have invited Amy Bateman to speak, but in case you
have members who have not had the chance to see her work we would like to
invite them to join us on Tuesday 30" January, at 7 p m, as shown on the
accompanying flier. There is a small charge of £5 for this event.

Could you therefore please circulate this message to your members?

It would be much appreciated if anyone who is thinking of coming could let me
know by a few days before the 30", for seating and catering purposes.

Thank you!

Geoff Coe (Secretary, Carlisle CC)
geoffcoe1947@btinternet.com

A map of our location accompanies this letter, as well as the flier.



